
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9-2:30

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

July 7, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00 am

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                            Janice Janzen 

Worship in Song                                                                    Ensemble         

Community Prayer 

Children’s Moment                                                          John Tiessen 

Scripture Reading       Exodus 2: 1-10, 7: 14-24       Linda Pankratz            

Message      “The River of Life, and Death and Life”    John Tiessen           

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

Looking Ahead…
Next Week - Sunday July 14
Worship at the Water.
If the weather forecast looks
unpleasant, please check the
church website on Sunday
morning or phone the church
office about rainy day plans. In
the event of rain we will have the
service at NUMC as usual.

In Two Weeks - Sunday July 21
We look forward to welcoming
the participants in MomCo
(formerly known as MOPS) who
will lead worship. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Family News...

Next Sunday - Service at the Lake!
We warmly invite you to join us next Sunday, July 14, at
10 am  for a special service at Lake Ontario. Please
bring a lawn chair and some water. You’re welcome to
bring a picnic lunch too, if you want to stay for
fellowship time and enjoy the beach. Please see the
“Here by the Water” poster in the pews for more details.

Bibles in the Lounge
A cardboard box of Bibles was left in the church
lounge. We ask that whoever left them there please
contact the church office. If not, they will be donated
to MCC by the end of the month.

MCC School Bags Challenge
Please check out the bulletin board in the lower foyer
for details concerning school bags. All items on the list
are welcome at any time, either together as a set or
separately in any quantities. Check with Staples or
other local stores for sales on school supplies during
the summer to stock up. Money is also gladly accepted
to cover shipping costs. We will sort and pack school
kits at the end of August.

German Gesangbücher
The German hymnbooks have been collected from the
pews by the Worship Committee. We have sorted out
the ones in better condition and have placed them in
the foyer. You are welcome to take as many as you like
home for personal use, or to share with others who
might like to use them in small groups or
personally.

Ron & Laury Riediger (Willms) are overjoyed to
announce the arrival of their first granddaughter,
Elliott Esther Riediger on July 4th. Proud parents are
Matthew & Natalie Riediger, and big brother, Judah! 
A blessing to Natalie's mom and dad as well, Ken &
Linda Joseph!

Silver Lake Camp NUMC Representative
Silver Lake camp will be having a vote in regard to by-
law changes which reflect the new ONCA guidelines.
If you are interested in becoming NUMC’s rep for
Silver Lake and taking part in this vote, please contact
the church office by July 17.



Traditions in Peacemaking: Pathways to
Reconciliation 
Come hear presentations on Peacemaking from
Indigenous and Mennonite perspectives, followed by a
corn roast. Indigenous teachings by Tim Johnson and
Sean Vanderklis, followed by Mennonite reflections.
August 11th starting at 2pm at the First Nations Peace
Monument, 2370 Decew Rd. Please bring lawn chairs,
hats, sunscreen, and reusable water bottles. Parking is
limited; carpool if possible. Donations to help with
costs appreciated. More details to follow.

Grow Hope Niagara Summer Update and
Gathering Event Details
On July Sunday 14, 2024, at 4:00pm, come to 2832
Campden Road the home of Tom and Mary Anne
Neufeld for a chance to visit this year's wheat field
that is being grown for CFGB/MCC. We will meet at
our farm and drive to the field for a look at the crop.
Following the field visit, we will return to the Neufeld
farm for some refreshments.

Urgent Call for Soap Donations!  
Help make a difference with MCC!  We urgently need
your support to provide soap, bath soap (85 g or
larger, in wrapper) or laundry soap (Fels Naptha,
Sunlight, or Zote) every donation counts.  You can
drop off your donations at the MCC Thrift Shop on
Grantham Ave., St. Catharines. Thank you for your
generosity!

Church Picnic Thank you from Niagara Churches
Although our venue was not as anticipated, Niagara
UM gave a warm welcome to all 260 of us at our
combined Church Picnic. It was a great day for those
that worshipped together and then shared in a meal.
Thanks to all that helped make this a great day –
Worship folks, Bethany for organizing the meal, and all
the churches that brought together food! A total of
$1,170 will be sent to MCEC.

Within the Community...

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp

Volunteers Needed at SLMC – Experience summer
camp as a volunteer at Silver Lake! Extra hands are
needed through July. Apply at
slmc.ca/camp/volunteers.

SLMC Overnight Camp – Come to overnight summer
camp at SLMC in Sauble Beach, ON! Teen Camp,
Sports Camp, Music Camp, and more. Register at
slmc.ca/summer-camp.


